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MEC Congratulates Edendale Technical High School 

 

The MEC for Education in KwaZulu-Natal, Mr Kwazi Mshengu congratulates 

Edendale Technical High School for their successful run in the Pan African 

Tournament, that was held in the Democratic Republic of Congo (DRC), from 17 to 

21 February 2022. 

 

The tournament that took place in the DRC included five African Countries, namely, 

South, Africa, Morocco, Ethopia, Senegal, Benin and the DRC. Team South Africa 

scored all the way through to the final and were beaten by Morocco in the finals. 

 

“We are very proud of our girls for their sterling performance in the Pan African 

Tournament. When we sent them off, we told them to go to the tournament and enjoy 

themselves.  

 

Not only did they enjoy themselves, they participated all the way to the finals. We 

congratulate the entire team, their coach and Edendale Technical High School. They 

are our shining stars,” said MEC Kwazi Mshengu. 
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